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					General Henry Martyn Robert for Military Base Naming

Dear (Sir or Madame),
I write to suggest the name of “General Henry Martyn Robert” for consideration in the renaming of any U.S. Military bases in light of the current civil discourse in the United States to change the names of particular public spaces and military bases.   
Henry Robert’s parents moved their family north and away from their southern homestead and roots in South Carolina in objection to the practice of slavery.  Henry went on to attend West Point and then stayed with the Union Army when the Civil War broke out while other southerners at West Point resigned and left with Robert E. Lee to serve in the Army of the Confederacy.  
General Robert is the original author of Robert’s Rules of Order and dedicated his life to bringing the democratic process to all meetings.  His work brought order, civility, and fair play for attendees of deliberative assemblies.  His legacy continues today with the release of the 12th Edition of Robert’s Rules of Order Newly Revised (RONR) in September of 2020.  Robert’s Rules of Order has sold over 6 million copies and is the most used parliamentary reference for company boards, civic organizations, and religious groups in the United States.
General Robert graduated 4th in his class at West Point and had a distinguished military career rising to the rank of Brigadier General and Chief of Engineers.  He designed and built the Galveston seawall.  His unending passion, Robert’s Rules of Order, has stood the test of time as the leading Parliamentary reference in the United States.
I believe General Henry M. Robert would be a very suitable candidate for consideration in the renaming of any U.S. Military Bases.

Sincerely, 

Your Name 
Address
Congressional District

